
 Please note that school led
after school clubs  will finish

at 4.30pm in terms  5 & 6.
Please let the teacher know if
your child is unable to attend

a club they have signed up
for.

MON -  FDS, Craft, Summer Sports,
Mexican Cantina Clubs,  Phonics
Clubs

TUES -  Year 5 Bikeability, Gardening
Club , 

WEDS -  FDS, Super Scientists, 

THURS - Year 5 Bikeability, Pre-
School Stay & Play, Fabric Collage
clubs, 

FRIDAY - Year 5 Bikeability

                    End of Term 5

HOUSE POINT TOTALS FOR THIS WEEK

BROOKE HILL
ACADEMY NEWS
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A SNAPSHOT OF OUR WEEK.

EDITION 46

Next Week

1498 1496 1458 1284

Stocks Castles Horseshoes Acorns

This week, children in Years 1 and 2 embarked on an exciting trip to
Oakham Castle. They had the unique opportunity to meet the Duke and
Duchess of Edinburgh, to whom they presented beautiful roses. Following
this, the children walked across town and visited the statue of the Queen,
enriching their understanding of the Royal Family as part of their Topic. It
was a memorable experience that brought their lessons to life.

Our Key Stage 2 children are continuing with their Bikeability training
this week. This vital programme will extend into next week, ensuring our
children learn essential skills to stay safe while riding their bikes. We
encourage all parents to support their children in practicing these skills at
home.

Congratulations to our fantastic  Year 6s  for completing their SATs! They
demonstrated remarkable focus and dedication throughout the
assessments. While SATs are important for measuring academic success,
we also celebrate the character and personality of each child at Brooke
Hill, which are equally valuable and integral to their growth and
development. Keep up the great work, everyone!

Some updates on the ongoing works in Key Stage 1 - Mr. Smith has been
hard at work building the furniture in the new containers. The skirting
boards are now installed, and painting and decoration have begun. We
can't wait for the children to enjoy the refreshed learning spaces. Thank
you for your continued support and patience during this transformation.

Have a lovely weekend - Mrs O’Shaughnessy.

https://www.south-witham.lincs.sch.uk/


HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO EVERYONE
WHO HAS HAD A BIRTHDAY THIS

WEEK.
Lamar, Thomas, Jope, Beau, 
Poppy, Vivienne and Thomas

Please do not park on
the zig-zag lines at
the front of school.

Parking
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Reminder - KS2 (Years 3-
6) School Dinners

Please remember to
book any dinners

required.  All dinners
must be booked and

paid for, on ParentPay,
in advance.

If your child is taking part in the Year 5
Bikeability training course next week

please remember to:

 bring their bike to school on the day
allocated to your child. please leave it in

the school bike shed. Pupils can come into
school in non-school uniform, but clothing

is to be suitable for riding a bike in all
weathers. 

Please bring a named helmet.
Thank you. 

Bikeability

We request that children do not wear
sunglasses at school, unless agreed

for medical reasons.

Sunglasses

Forest School in the Rain!

https://www.south-witham.lincs.sch.uk/


Attendance is something we celebrate each week in
our Celebration Assembly on a Friday. 

We are required to collate and update the attendance
figures for the local authority each week. 

Going forward we will be monitoring attendance
closely to ensure that we are hitting the targets given

to the school by the DFE.

Please note that going forward all term-time holidays
of over 5 days will be referred to the local authority

as standard.Hazel Class - Ez-mai
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PRIDE OF BROOKE HILL AWARDPRIDE OF BROOKE HILL AWARD

Apple Class -  Raijeli
Willow Class -  Samuel

Maple Class -  Joel

Acer Class -  Benjamin

Chestnut Class -  Callum 

Rowan Class -  Anaya
Redwood Class -  Arya

Elder Class - Logan

Oak Class - Rafferty

Whole school attendance   95.85 % 

Blossom Class - Poppy
Attendance Awards

Rec/KS1- Maple
KS2 - Hazel

https://www.south-witham.lincs.sch.uk/
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Preschool

This week the preschoolers had an exciting visit from a real life
detective! The visit began with an engaging demonstration of special

equipment used in investigations. The children were fascinated by the
tools and gadgets! A highlight of the day was when the children got a

chance to try on the real police clothes. They enjoyed wearing the
uniforms, proudly posing for photographs as they imagined

themselves in the role of people who help us. To make the experience
even more thrilling, the detective staged a mock arrest showcasing

how police officers ensure our safety.
 Another great day at preschool! 

 Year 1/2
We have had a wonderful week of learning! We had a very exciting trip to

Oakham Castle to see the Duke and Duchess of Edinburgh. The children had a
lovely time and were very ready, respectful and safe during the trip. This was a

fantastic experience as it fit in perfectly with our topic of ‘Magnificent
Monarchs’! 

YEAR 3 AND 4

THIS WEEK IN TOPIC, YEAR 3 AND 4 HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT SIGNIFICANT
PEOPLE IN ANCIENT EGYPT. WE HAVE CREATED FACT FILES ABOUT

TUTANKHAMUN, HOWARD CARTER AND CLEOPATRA. WE HAVE ALSO TAKEN A
TOUR OF TUT’S HALL.

CHECK IT OUT USING THE LINK BELOW.
 

TUT HALL (MATTERPORT.COM)

https://www.south-witham.lincs.sch.uk/
https://my.matterport.com/show/?m=85n8j312Ur4

